
 

*A 10-minute period for public comments is designated at the beginning of each regular TCC meeting. Each speaker must sign-up 15 minutes 
prior to the meeting start time. Each speaker will be limited to two minutes. If the comment period expires before all citizens have an opportunity 
to comment, speakers will be invited to provide their comments in writing. 

 

 

 
Water Supply and Water Conservation/Wastewater  

Technical Coordinating Committees 
   

Summary/Final Minutes  
August 21, 2019 

  
The Metropolitan North Georgia Water Planning District Technical Coordinating Committees for Water 
Supply and Water Conservation and for Wastewater held a joint meeting on Wednesday, August 21, 2019 
at 10:00 p.m. in the Harry West Rooms at the Atlanta Regional Commission office in Atlanta, GA. 
 
Andrew Morris with the Metro Water District welcomed participants. Following brief introductions, the 
business of the agenda was conducted as follows:  

 
Public Comment Period - No Participants 
 
Ms. Kelsey Waidhas with the Metro Water District presented an overview of the new requirements for 
risk and resilience planning under the 2018 American Water Infrastructure Act. 

 
Ms. Allie Orrego with the Metro Water District announced the next AMI users group meeting for 
September 4, 2019 for utilities interested in learning from others in the development and management of 
an AMI system. 
 
Mr. Morris presented on indoor water use in new and recently renovated homes. 
 
Mr. Danny Johnson presented an overview of research on implications of conservation and efficiency to 
wastewater treatment and collection systems. 
 
Mr. Johnson presented an update on recent efforts to engage stakeholders and collect data related to 
recent changes in biosolids management. 

 
Announcements 
 

1. Metro Water District staff will coordinate meetings with utilities participating in the Source 
Water Assessment Updates at the end of September.  

2. The final Septic System Impact to Surface Waters report has been added to the Metro Water 
District website. 

 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 
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